
Open letter to Furzehill residents, 21 March 2020 

Many Furzehill Residents will know that I am a Parish Councillor on Colehill 
Parish Council, with Richard Lonsdale being a Councillor on Holt Parish 
Council. We have spoken today regarding us making a statement, not as 
Councillors but as Furzehill residents.


Whilst many of us routinely have no interest in the day to day activities of 
Colehill or Holt Parish Councils, it may very well be that in the coming weeks 
and months, that Parish Councils like Colehill and Holt, could be assuming a 
higher profile. Whether that will happen, or what that involvement may be are 
not yet determined, however, might we urge those of you who use the 
internet or social media, particularly Facebook, to join the ColehillResilience 
group and/or to regularly visit the Parish website at https://colehill.gov.uk/. 
Similar information is likely to be generated by Holt Parish Council via their 
newsletter and website. http://www.holtparishcouncil.btck.co.uk.


Please be aware that in no way is this post meant to undermine the 
outstanding work already undertaken, or the systems put in place for local 
support by our Residents Association, which is likely to be invaluable. We 
just wanted you all to know that over the coming days there will be a number 
of announcements from Parish Councils and we would just like you to be 
aware of some of the methods we will be using.


Kind regards


Stefan


Cllr Stefan Morawiec
Colehill Parish Council

Tel:    01202 883324
Mob:  07799 894982
E:       smorawiec@colehill.gov.uk
Web:  http://www.colehill.gov.uk
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